
 
 

       November 10, 2022 
 

Dear Friends,  

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone attending the VNS 
Health 2022 Benefit, “The Future of Care. The Comfort of Home.” Thank 
you to the leadership of VNS Health for bringing together this important 
event and for providing support to the thousands of vulnerable New 
Yorkers who rely on your compassionate care services. I am honored to 
congratulate tonight’s honorees, who will be receiving the Lillian D. Wald 
Award for their significant contributions to the health and welfare of others: 
Eugenie F. Doyle, MD, Board Member Emerita of VNS Health, and 
Stephen A. Warnke, Partner of Ropes & Gray LLP. 

I am grateful to VNS Health for its steadfast dedication and 
commitment towards the health and well-being of our communities. As the 
nation’s largest not for profit home- and community-based health care 
agency, VNS Health routinely provides high-quality, cost-effective health 
care services to nearly 43,000 lives on any given day, especially throughout 
recent public health crises. It is my hope that these efforts inspire others to 
take part in actions large and small to enhance the health and well-being of 
those in our community.  

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and many more 
years of continued success.  

 
 Sincerely, 

 
        Kirsten Gillibrand 

 United States Senator 

 

 


